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Caroline County, Virginia- There have been several vehicle break-ins that have occurred overnight in 
the Pendleton Subdivision.  Everyone in the area should check their vehicles to see if they were a target or 
check any of your home surveillance to see if maybe you have captured any leads on video. Please see 
images below of possible suspects involved in the vehicle break-ins.

Should you have a larceny to report or captured any video that could help in this case, please call our 
Dispatch Center at (804)633-5400 and give them your name and number so that a investigator can call you 
back.

A couple reminders:  Please remember to always lock your vehicles as unlocked vehicles are easy targets.  
Also, never leave any valuables in sight for the suspects to see through the windows.  You can lock them in 
your trunk or take the items inside your home
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